
Kenai Peninsula Fish Habitat Partnership Meeting 2/6/2017 @ 14:00

KWF Conference Room

In attendance: Jack Sinclair, Kyle Graham, Branden Bornemann, Marcus Mueller, Ginny Litchfield

On Phone: Christy Cincotta, Sue Mauger, Mike Daignault, Tracy Smith, Marie McCarty, Adam Cross, Erica

Amman

Science Symposium Update

Discussed scheduled activities and sessions, including presentations, poster sessions. Still looking of a

place to hold a reception for Wednesday night. A talent show was suggested and possible show casing

some local videography professional.

CAP review on March 13- 12-4

Marcus recommends we have a Facilitator, perhaps Heidi Chay for the work session.

Closing Comments

Mike D. There will be an All-Alaska FHP meeting in Fairbanks on March 20

Adam Cross- Will have a new staff officer coming on soon 2/20 Matt Maxy

End of Meeting 3:10 pm

Next meeting March 6, 2017


